
Glencairn Parent-Teacher Organization
939 N Harrison Road

East Lansing, MI 48823

February 25, 2022 Newsletter

Dear Glencairn Families,

Next Staff Luncheon Hosted by 3rd Grade Families
We have resumed our monthly staff appreciation lunches! So far the fifth grade families have
provided a yummy soup luncheon, and our fourth grade/cross categorical families put on a
delicious Taco Tuesday earlier this week. Check out this thank you card from the Teachers and
Staff!

Next up our third grade families are invited to celebrate our Staff and Teachers with a baked
potato bar. Check out the signup here to participate in our next Appreciation Lunch on
March 8th. Thank you all for supporting our incredible Teachers and Support Staff!
Link:https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4CAEA629ABF9CE9-third
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Let’s get together!  The Next Virtual PTO Meeting is March 1st.
We always want to hear from you and we want you to hear what’s going on in our school
community.  All parents are invited to the next Glencairn PTO meeting held virtually on Zoom.
Our meeting is at 7:00p.m. on Tuesday, March 1st.

PTO Zoom Meeting Information
Topic: Glencairn PTO Meeting
Time: March 1, 2022 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting
https://msu.zoom.us/j/93085819966

Meeting ID: 930 8581 9966
Passcode: glencairn

One tap mobile
+16468769923,,93085819966# US (New York)
+13017158592,,93085819966# US (Washington DC)

Dial by your location
+1 646 876 9923 US (New York)
+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)

Mark Your Calendars!
March 1st - PTO Virtual Meeting at 7:00pm
March 8th - Staff & Teacher Appreciation Lunch - hosted by 3rd Grade families
March 8th – ½ Day – School ends at 12:10pm
March 10th – ½ Day – School ends at 12:10pm
March 15th – ½ Day – School ends at 12:10pm
March 16th – Late Start for Professional Development – School starts at 10:45am
March 25th-April 1st - No School - Spring Break
May 24th - PTO Virtual Meeting at 7:00pm
May 30th - No School - Memorial Day

2021-2022 PTO Membership
Please feel free to contact us anytime:
● President – Jessi Kauppi, jessileahy@gmail.com
● Vice President - Olivia Kurajian, okurajian@gmail.com
● Co-Treasurers - Tariq Sumbal, sumbalta@hotmail.com & Karin Polischuk, karinpolischuk@hotmail.com
● Secretary - Kim Roland, rolanddave@hotmail.com
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Who We Are

The Glencairn Parent Teacher Organization exists to support the school and
teachers, raising money through fundraisers such as the Fun Run, Popcorn
Fridays, and more.  We want to share your ideas and energy to help make the
school better.


